
3 October 2021 

ByrneWallace LLP 
Harcourt St,  
Saint Kevin's, Dublin, D02 DK18 

Dear Hiring Manager,  

This letter is to express my deep interest in the Trainee Solicitor Programme at 
ByrneWallace LLP, which has been posted and advertised online by your company 
website. 

As a prospective first class honours graduate from TU Dublin, currently studying for 
their FE1 exams with considerable writing, communication, administrative experience, 
and a strong interest in commercial and corporate law, interning at ByrneWallace LLP 
would allow me to gain valuable experience, continually improve and extend my skills 
and knowledge to attain increased responsibility and opportunities for professional 
growth. I am confident that my work ethic, academic expertise, and compressive set of 
skills make me a strong candidate for this programme. 

I am interested about the possibility of speaking with you further about this 
outstanding opportunity. Please review my enclosed resume for a more in-depth 
illustration of my work history and accomplishments. I would appreciate the 
opportunity to interview at your earliest convince. I am eager to discuss how my 
personality and background and skillset fit the Trainee Solicitor Programme at your 
firm. For any further queries, please contact me on the contact details mentioned re 
below. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of my candidacy. 

Yours sincerely, 

Theodora Ciuta 

39 Connolly Gardens, Dublin 8   0873113722    theociuta@gmail.com
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